Attention all ex-cadets 1n Australia

Condolence meeting and milad for
deceased ex-cadets in Pilkhana tragedy

A condolence meeting followed by a Milad is organised
in memory of slain Army officers in Pilkhana (BDR). So far we
know, twenty (20) ex-cadetsfrom all cadet colleges were
among the wunfortunate officers who were killed inside
Pilkhana. The whole nation is in deep shock. As ex-cadets we
have shared much common happiness together, and benefited
immensely from our beloved Alma Maters and bonds with
them. We now have the responsibility to stand united at this
time of bereavement and honour them, discuss their colourful
lives and achievements, pay homage to them and pray for the
departed souls; and most importantly to stand by the side of
their families.

All ex-cadets living in Australia, please join this
condolence meeting with your family and share with us in our
remembrance effort. Please contact your college representative
to confirm your participation. If you know of any relatives of
the slain officers please contact any one of the following ex-
cadets.

Saiful Chowdhury, FCC 0407 048 009 Il Asif Hossain, JCC 0407 072 511
Firoze Ali, MCC 0438 948 888 Il Shahid Sarkar, RCC 0422 889 832
Shahed Jalal, SCC 0434 112 088 Il Shadadat Sarkar Helal, CCR 0402 299 098
Atiq Firoze, PCC 0433 459 470 [l Mamun, BCC 0411 386 373 Il Farhana Rifat, MGCC
Zaman Mridha, RCC 0402 892 351 Il Ismail Hasan Badal, MCC 0412 121 676
Nawshad Shah, MCC 0402 385 342 Il Rafiqul Hasan, MCC 0412 756 703




